
September 9th - October 21st (Mondays)
Y5 and Y6 swimming
October 2nd 
Severn Class cross country (PM)
October 14th
School open day 2-3pm (potential new pupils)
October 15th
Cound Class visit to Park Hall
October 16th
Cound Class PE Multi-skills event (PM)
October 17th 
Nasal flu vaccinations
Cound Class stay and make 1:30pm
October 21st 
This Girl Can (Y5/Y6 girls) - Lilleshall
October 23rd
Open day 10-11am (potential new pupils)
Severn Class baking workshop (AM)
Severn Class cross country (PM)
October 24th
Harvest Celebration assembly in school (2:45pm). All 
welcome. 
October 25th
Staff training day - school closed to pupils
October 28th - November 1st
HALF TERM HOLIDAY
November 4th - December 16th (Mondays)
Y3 and Y4 swimming 
November 6th 
Severn Class cross country (PM)
November 26th 
Parent meetings 1:30-6pm
December 4th
Pantomime at Theatre Severn (Sleeping Beauty)
December 12th
Whole school Nativity in the village hall (2:15pm). All 
welcome.
December 20th
Celebration Assembly in school (2:45pm). All 
welcome.
December 20th
LAST DAY OF TERM
December 23rd - January 3rd
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY
January 6th
Staff training day - school closed to pupils
January 7th
Pupils back in school

PREEN SCENE

admin@ChurchPreenSchool.co.uk       01694 771359
CONTACT US:

UPCOMING EVENTSIt has been a very busy start to the new academic year and it has been 
great to see everyone getting settled back into school once again.

Well done to our four Bronze Sports Ambassadors, Ella, Tom, Freya and 
Isabelle, for a successful first visit to WIlliam Brookes school - I am 
looking forward to seeing the sports activities which you will be 
developing as part of your role over this academic year. 

I have noticed that a number of children are playing on the climbing 
frames and activity equipment in the playground both before and after 
the regular school day. Please note that our insurance only covers the 
use of the equipment by school pupils during school hours. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 

Thank you to everyone for your support as we settled in with our new 
meals and administrative support structures. Your feedback remains 
invaluable, please send any comments or suggestions to 
admin@churchpreenschool.co.uk 

               Mrs M Hunt
               Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
               Headteacher - Church Preen Primary School

27th September 2024
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Cound Class

Cound class are studying Living Things in Science. They 
sorted pictures of things that are living, not living and once 
lived. We have all enjoyed using our outdoor area to identify 
things that fit into these 3 categories. 

Reception created a super collage of living and non living 
things, cutting out images from donated magazines and they 
have also started to build a wormery. They are waiting 
patiently for the brandling worms to arrive. These will be 
added to the wormery and the children can then see them 
hard at work.



Severn Class

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the new academic year in Class Severn. The children have all settled in beautifully to the class, 
helping create the calm, kind, respectful atmosphere for great learning to happen!

This term, our Geography unit on Eastern Europe has kicked off a year with great start. We’ve learned our 
continents, countries and capitals of Europe, and look forward to researching countries in more detail. In DT, 
we’ve explored bread production and types of bread around the world. We can’t wait to design and make our 
own Eastern European inspired bread later this half term. In English, we’ve been developing our writing skills 
by looking at the text The Lion and the Unicorn by Shirley Hughes – a powerful story about a child evacuee 
from WW2. Take a look on the school website for further details of our curriculum. 

On Thursday next week, we will be conducting a scientific investigation with yeast as part of our DT unit. If 
you have any 500ml drinks bottles, please send them into school with the children to help with our 
experiment.  

Y5/6 swimming continues to take place on Mondays this half term. Otherwise, PE kits should be brought into 
school on Monday and taken home on Friday. This helps to move things around as necessary if the rain gets 
the better of us! Homework is being set every Tuesday and due every Monday (details in homework books). 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school to make an appointment, send me an 
email, or catch me on the playground at the end of the day.  

Best wishes, 
Mrs Williams
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